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Temporary Street Closure & 
Sidewalk Access Restriction 
Planned for Tuesday, January 24th – February 7th   
142nd Street between Concord Ave & Wales Ave 
9:00am – 4:00 pm  

In preparation for the Bronx BBJ, a temporary street closure with pedestrian access 
restriction on 142nd Street between Wales Ave & Concord Ave is necessary for sewer 
relocation. Pedestrian access will be diverted to the north side of 142nd street and No 
Parking signs will be posted between Wales Ave & Concord Ave.  
 

If you have any questions, concerns, or 
would like to learn more about this 
DDC Project, please call the 
Community Construction Liaison: 

 

Angel Pinto        
Mobile # 914-819-2153 
TheBronxCCL@NYCBBJ.com 

 
 

During non-construction hours, please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc.) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 

 
 
 
 

The NYC Department of Design and Construction is managing 
this project on behalf of the NYC Department of Correction. 
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